
 
 PUBLIC RELATIONS BULLETIN   FEBRUARY 2025 
 
                             This year is quickly coming to an end.  Many flyers, Facebook notices, newsletters 
                             and newspaper articles have been distributed promoting your County and Unit activities. 
 
 
 

   As Department Public Relations Chairman, I am asking for everyone’s help.  At Department 

Convention in Syracuse, President Kim will receive a book that has all the news items 
sent to me by our Members.   

 
 

             Please take the time to send me copies ALL of your flyers, bulletins, newsletters, Facebook 
notices, and newspaper articles with the date clipping attached.                                                                                                               

                                                      
        
 
The information can be emailed to me at juliebarton63@gmail.com or snail mailed to me at Julianne C. 
Barton, 9354 Capron Road, Lee Center, NY 13363. 
 
 
I know information is being shared.  PLEASE SHARE IT WITH ME!!!!  I want to give President Kim a book  
That represents all the wonderful events that took place around New York during her year.  I look forward 
to hearing from all of you and THANK YOU in advance for your assistance in making Public Relations a 
success this year! 
 
 
Julianne C. Barton 
Public Relations Chairman 24-25 
Department of New York                                           
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